
Vallis School Association (VSA) News

13th October 2021

Congratulations to Mars Class who raised a 

fantastic £83 in their cake sale last Friday! The next cake 

sale will be Milky Way Class on 5th November.

Christmas Card update
Thank you to everyone who returned their child’s 

Christmas Card design earlier this week, we had 148 

back in total!

These have been sent to the printers today, so keep an 

eye out early next week for a text or email with a link to 

view the design online – we will post on our VSA 

Facebook page when the links have been sent. If you 

don’t get a text or email please contact us via 

vallisvsa@gmail.com and we will look into it for you.

Thank you for your continued support ☺, VSA

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA

Autumn themed mufti day is this Friday 

(15th October)
Children are invited to wear Autumn themed clothes (no scary 

Halloween costumes which could trigger anxieties please) to 

school in return for a voluntary cash donation to VSA funds. 

There will be a prize for the best costume in each key stage for 

those who would like to dress up, but children don’t have to

come dressed up if they don’t want to – autumn coloured 

clothes are great as well.

VSA Committee meeting
Our next committee meeting will take place on Tuesday

19th October at 3pm (location still to be confirmed). We 

will be spending this meeting planning our Christmas 

Bingo/fundraising activities. Any parents/carers who 

would like to come along to the meeting and help us 

plan, please email vallisvsa@gmail.com and we will 

send you the details of where/how we will be meeting.

Second-hand uniform
If you need any second-hand uniform, please email 

vallisvsa@gmail.com at any time and we will let you know

what we have in stock. We still really need donations of Vallis 

logo jumpers, cardigans and fleeces in sizes 7-8 upwards if 

anyone has any that are now too small.  
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